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SPECIAL ADMINISTRATIVE BOARD OF THE TRANSITIONAL SCHOOL 

DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS 

_______________________________________________________ 

RFP TITLE:   District Wide Fire Sprinkler and Associated Backflow Prevention Device 

Inspection, Maintenance and Repair Services 

RFP #:  OP010-1819 

Addendum: #1 

 

This addendum is to notify all bidders that the Bidder’s Conference that was held on December 

18, 2018 for RFP OP010-1819 was not MANDATORY.   

Although it was stated MANDATORY on the cover page and was listed as MANDATORY in 

the email that went forth, in section 4.1 of the RFP, it stated that attendance is not 

MANDATORY. Based on this oversight, we will allow others that did not attend the Bidder’s 

Conference to submit a bid.   

4.1 Interested persons or entities may attend the pre-submittal bidder’s conference (the “Bidder’s 

Conference”).   Attendance is not mandatory for responding to this RFP.  At the Bidder’s 

Conference, a representative from the District will be available to answer questions properly 

submitted in writing pursuant to the process set forth in Section 3.4 above.  Meeting minutes will 

be taken during the question and answer portion of the Bidder’s Conference and posted on the 

website as an addendum to the RFP pursuant to Section 3.4. 

 


